

K of C Easter Food Drive

The current pandemic will not allow us to conduct our normal Easter food drive this year. Instead of asking you to donate boxes of food, we are asking for monetary donations so that we can distribute grocery gift cards to needy families. As we did with the Thanksgiving contributions, donations that exceed our needs for gift cards, will be split evenly with the Community Survival Center, and the Gray House.

Donation envelopes are available after all Masses for you to make your donations of cash or checks. Checks should be made out to: K of C 10195, with "food drive" in the memo line. Envelopes can be dropped in the collection basket at Mass, or mailed to: Saint Cecilia K of C, Food Drive, 42 Main Street, Wilbraham, MA 01095. If a donation envelope is not available, a regular envelope will do. Please ensure that all donations are received by Monday, March 22.

Thanking you in advance for your generosity in making Easter dinners available to those in need. God Bless you, and stay safe.